
About the park

 In the bulletin of the PP of November one speaks about the park of Ponte do Porco and its
extension for 2010. We had the promise to realize its extension this year but it seems that it will
not be like that and as they comment, the park will be extended next year by money of the
Autonomous government of Galicia.

 You can see a sketch of the new park  in this article .

  

We hope that the new park concludes in the foreseen period.
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